
Tuesday, February 21, 2023 
Announcements 

Seniors 

Good morning Seniors!  Have you completed your FAFSA 
or CADA application?  All Seniors who have or will 
complete their financial aid application before or by March 
2nd will be receiving the following:  1 extra graduation 
ceremony ticket, Seniors Only Treat Truck Day and will be 
entered into a raffle for prom tickets and much more!!!  If 
you need to complete the application, do so NOW!  If you 
need help please stop by the Counseling Office. 
 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students:  As a 
reminder, arriving to school and to each class on time is 
important.  First bell rings at 8:25am and school starts at 
8:30am.  All students arriving to school after the second 
bell must enter through the Main Office on Frazier Street.  
Detention will be assigned after the 4th tardy.  Detention is 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays in Room 213 from 3:35pm to 
4:35pm.  Please make sure that you arrive to school on time 
and arrive to each of your classes on time.  Every minute of 
class time counts towards your success! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention A.P. Students:  You were given notification of the 
cost for you’re A.P. Exams.  The deadline to pay is March 
2nd.  Please stop by the Counseling Office and see  
Ms. Svider to pay your balance in full.  If you are unable to 
pay the total amount by the deadline, please schedule to 
meet with Mrs. Cervantes.  Thank You! 
 
Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you ensure you have all of your 
school/athletic items/materials needed for the school day 
before leaving the house.  Thank you for your support! 
 
Students and Staff:  Tomorrow is College Gear Day!  Don’t 
forget to wear your college gear every Wednesday. 
 
Attention Dons:  Tomorrow is a Late Start Wednesday.  
The 1st period bell will ring at 9:35am.  Don’t be late! 
 
 
 
 

JV & Varsity Baseball vs Arroyo 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
JV & Varsity Softball vs Arroyo 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Tennis vs Wilson 
  @ Sierra Vista - 2:15 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys JV & Varsity Volleyball vs San Gabriel 
  @ San Gabriel - 3:30 
 
 
   

Sports 

Yearbook 

Seniors...the time has come to vote for this year’s SENIOR 
BESTS!!!  We have many exciting categories for you to vote 
on this year.  Voting is OPEN NOW and will stay open until 
Friday at 3:45pm exclusively on Five Star.  Only seniors 
will be able to vote.  All winners will be posted next week.  
Good luck! 



Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Boys Varsity Tennis 

@ 1:15 

Boys JV & Varsity Volleyball 

@ 1:15 

Varsity Baseball 

@ 2:00 

 JV & Varsity Softball 

@ 2:00 

Tuesday, February 21, 2023  


